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South Coast AQMD Building Closed to the Public Due to COVID-19 

 
DIAMOND BAR – As part of ongoing efforts to protect public health and safety, the South Coast 
Air Quality Management District (South Coast AQMD) Headquarters building, located at 21865 
Copley Dr, Diamond Bar, Calif. is closed to the public until further notice in light of COVID-19. 
This action follows advice from the World Health Organization, the Center for Disease Control 
and other state and local public health agencies. Only South Coast AQMD employees will be 
permitted building access at this time. 
 
For updates on public meeting cancellations, postponements and remote meetings, please visit 
South Coast AQMD’s calendar page at: http://www.aqmd.gov/home/news-events/calendar_v2 

or by downloading the South Coast AQMD smartphone app. 
 
For Committee and Governing Board Meetings, please visit our website for information. 
Meeting locations and instructions for remote participation will be identified on meeting 
agendas which can be found at: www.aqmd.gov/home/news-events/meeting-agendas-minutes 
     
If you have any questions or need assistance, please call the 1-800-CUT-SMOG line. 
 
South Coast AQMD is the air pollution control agency for Orange County and major portions of 
Los Angeles, San Bernardino and Riverside counties, including the Coachella Valley. For news, 
air quality alerts, event updates and more, please visit us at www.aqmd.gov, download our 
award-winning app, or follow us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. 
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